



























Community Outreach for Wilson families in
need
Fall Festival
Staff Appreciation Events
Holiday Gift Fund
PEP (Parent Education Programs) Talks and
Principal Roundtables
Conference Night Dinners
Reflections Fine Art Competition
Red Card Luncheons
8th Grade Celebration

To help fund the Wilson PTSA fund programs
and events such as:




Stay informed! There’s no better way to
know what’s happening at Wilson!
Get the most out of your child’s middle
school experience. With your support,
the PTSA helps our teachers and
administrators update curriculum,
develop new school programs, and
continue improving our school facility.
Connect with other parents. When you
come to general membership meetings,
volunteer at school, and take part in
PTSA events, you will get to know fellow
Wilson families.
Show our teachers you support them!
Nearly 100% of our teachers are PTSA
members who value and support what
we do.



2022-2023 PTSA Executive Board



President – Catie Witherspoon

VP of Hospitality – Kristin Burdette
VP of Events – Open

VP of Administration – Jen Schaedler
VP of Bulldog Base – Sarah Weaver

Treasurer – Susan Reeves
Corresponding Secretary – Kristin Baker

Recording Secretary – Amber Kuhn



Want to volunteer and/or get involved? 
We'd love to have you!



Contact the PTSA: wwmsptsa.generalinfo@gmail.com
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